
From: Director, Hazardous Waste and Pollution Control Division 
To: Base Maintenance Officer (/SI?-'L'zj/fies Plfec70f.) 

Subj: SAMPLING OF CONTAMINATED WATER WELLS 
>c- a. 2 EL&s- 

ckx?Z%3-o/ 
Ref: (a) BMO memo 11330 MAIN of 14 Jun 90 

rOlo//qo 

1. The Installation Restoration Program will be resampling some 

of the contaminated water wells mentioned in your 14 June 19'90 

memorandum. The wells that will be resampled will be 660 

(formerly 601), 603, 642, 602, 608, 630, 634, 637, and 652. The 

IR Program feels these wells might possibly have been e 

contaminated by previous hazardous waste dumping. Wells TT-23, 

TT-25, and TT-26 will be resampled by EPA at a later date. 

2. In order for the IR contractor to resample these wells, ,the 

following information will be needed: 

--current condition of well 

--logistics of obtaining 'the samples 

--condition of equipment on the well if any 

This information is needed as soon as possible. The contractor 

will be out in the field the month of January with anticipated 

sampling of these water wells as early as 7 January 1990. 

3. If there are any questions, please call Stephany Del Re'- 

Johnson, extension 5093. 


